Tates Creek Middle School
SBDM Council Meeting
Monday, June 21, 2021

IN ATTENDANCE: Eric Thornsbury, Marie Conger, Tyler Nutter, Marlana Pressley-Wallace, Tricia Calico,
Jenna Jennings, Erika Hranicky, Natalie Fagan

ABSENT: Emilie Clemmens, Ann Claire Riegle, Kelly Sirginnis, Mark Whiteside

GUEST: Jeremy Smith (Incoming SBDM Teacher Representative)

RECORDER: Gregory E. Quenon

Today’s meeting was called to order at 4:32 P.M.

AGENDA APPROVAL.:

Ms. Calico made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms.Wallace seconded the motion.
MINUTES APPROVAL.:

Ms. Conger made a motion to approve the minutes from the May 17, 2021 council meeting; Mr. Nutter
seconded the motion.

GOOD NEWS REPORT:

Mr. Nutter shared good news from a former 8th grade student’s family who spoke highly of how well the
teachers did last year, especially Ms. Zachery and the 6th grade teachers. The Summer Ignite program is off to
a great start including the grade recovery efforts. Great job Tara Eizenstat and Mike Webster! The custodial
staff is doing an incredible job this summer and the building is looking fabulous!

PUBLIC COMMENT: None
BUDGET REPORT
School Activity Funds

No changes will be made to any accounts at this point. If the school does not have a dance or step team coach
this next year then the existing funds in those accounts will be moved to General Athletics.

Munis (Section 6)

Since the school cannot submit purchase orders until August, there was no discussion.
SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT PLANNING

ESSER Funds

Mr. Thornsbury shared with the council the TCMS ESSER Accountability Plan to spend the allocated ESSER
funds of $522,000 over the next two years. ESSER funds are to provide direct services for student learning
and to identify learning opportunities that accelerate learning and support needed for students
disproportionately affected by the coronavirus and school closures. The school analyzed student achievement
data to identify specific student needs.



The plan includes hiring a full time writing teacher as a nine week Encore class for all grade levels and
increasing a math teacher position to full time.

In accordance with state and federal guidelines, assurances are required to engage in shared accountability of
carrying out the plan. Along with the principal and the building leadership team, SBDM members are “guidance
champions” of the school's ESSER Accountability Plan.

COMMITTEE REPORT:

Master Schedule

Mr. Thornsbury explained that after meeting with teachers for feedback and the timing of the conversation at
the end of May, it was decided that there was not enough time to change the master schedule for the 2021-22
school year. However, the school will create an ad-hoc committee to review master schedule change options
over the course of next year.

As for the 2021-22, the school will operate with the current bell schedule approved at the May 21, 2021 council

meeting.

ADJOURN:

Ms. Conger made a motion to adjourn the meeting; Ms. Hranicky seconded the motion. The meeting was
adjourned at 5:25 P.M.



